
Weekly Message from

North Canaan Elementary School
Friday, January 20, 2023

Click on the blue links.

PowerSchool Parent Portal: Today marks the mid-marking period for trimester 2.

Parents/guardians of students in grades 5-8, login to the PowerSchool Parent Portal and

review your child's grades and learning practices progress with them. Please contact the

teacher directly should you have any questions or concerns regarding your child's academic

progress.

Winter Concert at NCES: We are preparing for our school’s free winter concert on

Thursday, February 2nd at 6:30 in the gym.  Mark your calendars.  We look forward to

seeing you there.

Wolf Pack Hockey Game: This game on Friday, February 17 at the XL Center is a

fundraiser for the HVRHS hockey team.  Please see the flier for additional information.

Free Hackathon at Hotchkiss for Grades 4-8 Students: On Sunday, February 26th, from

1-4 pm at Hotchkiss School, students will learn more about coding.  Click the link to

preregister and to learn more about this free event.

NWCT Steve Blass Little League Spring Registration is now open.  Please click the link

for registration details.

Be well,
Dr. Roy
NCES Principal

https://hvrhs.powerschool.com/public/home.html
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lZU-ca6LVV8GIjRNPBRMhkmIlu7CylMf/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1OBAGkf7BXM3cYf34J6Xof6rRZDFTTRLK/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JUduN8ZmtWU_h_P5kXzKLPXbWQg80OtN/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1itgshfMdG2ZAhmp7iEnlOrmoM7kP7sF3/view?usp=share_link

